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Friday 15th December 2017 

 

 

New position 

 

Thank you for all of your kind words of 

support with regards to my recent 

appointment of Headteacher.  I am really 

looking forward to continue developing the 

good practise we have in our schools and 

reviewing things that may need to be 

updated.  Early in the New Year, I will be 

holding working groups for parents to be 

involved in these changes and it will be lovely 

to have lots of you on board and gain your 

views.  I wish you all a very Happy Christmas 

and a very Merry New Year with your 

families.   
 

Christingle Services 
 

Hevingham’s Christingle service will be held at 

Hevingham Church on Monday 18th December 

@ 6.30pm.  Marsham’s Christingle will be held 

at Marsham Parish Church on Christmas Eve 

@ 2pm, we hope to see many of you there.  
 

Eaton Vale 

 

The next payment for our Eaton Vale 

residential was due on 1st December. Please 

bring your payment to the office.  

 

Sad Goodbye 

 

Ms. Firth will unfortunately be leaving us on 

Tuesday 19th December. We would like to 

wish her all the best and success in the 

future. She will be sadly missed. 

 

Attendance for November 

 

Whole School 96.3% 

Rec / YR1 96.0% 

YR1 / YR2 97.3% 

YR3 / YR4 97.3% 

YR5 / YR6 95.0% 

 

Hevingham & Marsham Facebook Page 

 

Our Facebook page is now up and running, we 

would love to see parents, carers, 

grandparents, aunts, uncles, nieces, nephews 

and staff joins our page. 

 

Fun Zone 

 

Buxton Village Hall are having a day of fun, 

games and making delicious gingerbread men 

on Friday 22nd December from 0930 – 

3.30pm. This is for 5-12 year old and will 

cost £13.80. You can book by calling 01603 

430525. 

 

Hevingham Village Hall are having a day of 

fun, games and making spectacular snow 

globes on Wednesday 27th December at 

0930-1530 for 5-12 year old at a cost for 

£13.80, to book please call 01603 430525. 

 

Key Dates 

 

December 

Mon 18th – Christmas Craft Family Learning 

Morning 

 

January 

Thurs 4th – School re-opens 

Thurs 4th – Flu Immunisation for pupils 

that’s were unable to attend previous 

appointment. 

 

Mrs. Lydia Board – Head Teacher 


